
  

 Whole School Information 

Round Hill Primary 
School App 

We are proud to be able to launch our brand new Round Hill Primary School App.  The app 
gives you the benefit of direct access to our Home Learning Hub (HLH) and the most 
important school information all in one place. At the click of a button you can view the 
school calendar and even add the dates directly into your own calendar. Absence reporting 
is made much easier too with quick access to our Absence Reporting Form along with all 
the latest school news, letters, Bulletins and Newsletters.  The app also provides you with a 
direct means to contact the school by phone or email and a link to the school website.   

We are encouraging you to download the app to children’s devices too. This will make it 
easier to navigate straight to our HLH.  The app is FREE and is called School News and is 
available on all major platforms. You need to enter the school Postcode NG91AE to find 
and link to our school. When you download the app if you select to receive notifications 
then you will be notified when a new communication is posted. 
 
Apple App Store Link  
Google Play Link  
 

Communication 
with School 

I would just like to re-iterate that if you have a message regarding your child’s 
attendance/absence or anything related to Covid-19 that you continue to e-mail the school 
office at office@roundhill.notts.sch.uk Please ensure that ClassDojo is purely used for 
communication with your class teacher regarding your child’s work.   
 

Numbers in School 

Thank you for helping us to keep the numbers of children in school to a minimum.   Just to 
remind you that the emphasis in the Government guidance remains that pupils should be 
looked after at home if at all possible.  If your children are currently in school but you are 
able to keep them at home on additional days then please e-mail the school office to let us 
know. 
 

Thank You from 
Hope and our Hope 

Donation Box 
 

We received an e-mail from Hope at the start of January to thank us for our support last 
year, specifically in December.  We had a huge number of donations to support Hope’s 
Christmas Hamper appeal and they collected all of the donations from us the last week of 
term.  Thank you to everyone for your kind generosity. 
 
We would like to continue with our efforts to support Hope and we have placed our Hope 
Donation Box in our foyer so if you are out for your daily exercise and wish to donate a 
food item then please pop it in the box. 
 

Broxtowe 
Community Project 

Food Bank 

We have been contacted by Broxtowe Community Projects to advise that families are able 
to self refer to their food bank to ask for support with food parcels.  This is available to all 
of our families who live in an NG9 or NG16 postcode.  Their food parcels contain fresh fruit 
and vegetables, eggs, cheese, butter, bread, pasta/rice, meal sauces, tinned goods, cereals 
and snacks.  If you would like to request a food parcel please click on the link below and 
follow the instructions: 
 

Food parcel sign up (google.com) 
 

Inset Day on  12
th

 
February 

Just to confirm that our INSET day on Friday 12
th

 February will still be taking place and 
the school will be closed to all pupils. 
 

 

Round Hill Bulletin – 21st January 2021 

The Round Hill Bulletin is designed to help disseminate important 
information in between monthly Newsletters. 

A copy is on the School Website. 
 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/school-news/id413035731
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.e4education.schoolnews
mailto:office@roundhill.notts.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXOxWVk1Bx3jkuNGMDUviHOXNJuTbRSPD5HZZCqUJCJQc1oA/viewform
https://www.roundhill.notts.sch.uk/newsletters

